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City of Earlham 

Human Resources Committee 

January 21, 2019 

 

The Earlham Human Resources Committee met on Monday, January 21, 2019, at Earlham City Hall.  Chairperson 

Swalla called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. and the following answered roll:  Swalla, Payne, Petersen.  Staff 

present:  Clerk Hibbs.  Also present, Mayor Lillie. 

 

1. Approval of agenda 

 

2. Discussion and possible action on employee health insurance renewal. 

Hibbs explained the renewal for the current Aetna policy would be 19.11%.  She provided several different 

options from United Health Care and United Health Care River Valley. Two of these plans had the same 

benefits as the current Aetna plan, except with increased deductibles and out of pocket maximums. 

(Deductibles and OPMs were going up on all policies.)  Committee decided on plan from United 

Healthcare of River Valley, which has a 7.25% increase in premiums. 

 

3. Adjourn  

Motion by Payne, second by Petersen, to adjourn.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

       ___________________________________  

       Chris Swalla, Chairperson 

 

 

Attest:  ___________________________ 

 Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk/Treasurer 


